
 

SENATE ORDER ON DEPARTMENT AND AGENCY CONTRACTS LISTING RELATING 

TO THE PERIOD 

1 July 2011 to 30 June 2012 

Pursuant to the Senate Order on the departmental and agency contracts the Office of the 

Australian Accounting Standards Board has not entered into any relevant contracts (i.e. with 

consideration to the value of $100,000 or more), during the 12 months prior to 30 June 2012 

and accordingly has no such contracts which remain unperformed as at 30 June 2012. 

Estimated cost of Complying with the Order 

It is estimated that the cost of preparing the list for this period in accordance with the Senate 

Order is $100 and the method used to estimate the cost of complying with this order is: per 

hour staff level. 


